From: Peggy Van Meter [mailto:pnv1@psu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 10:02 AM
To: Kamden Strunk <kks0013@auburn.edu>
Subject: APA Proposal Decisions
 
Congratulations! Your individual proposal submission has been accepted for the Division 15 program at the 2018 APA convention. We received over 300 submissions for the convention this year and the program was highly competitive. Each proposal was reviewed by at least two reviewers. You can access those reviews by logging into your APA account. 
The program is currently being finalized by the APA convention office. Presenters will be contacted by that office in the coming months with the details about the session in which you will be presenting. We will not be able to tell when your presentation is scheduled until that program is finalized. 
We thank you for your contribution to the important work of Division 15 and look forward to seeing your presentation at the convention. 
 
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Peggy Van Meter and Rayne Sperling
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